
 
 

COVID-19 Reopening Protocol starting Sunday, June 7th 

 
- If you are sick or feel sick we ask that you stay home. 

 
- Everyone must wear a face mask while (If you do not have a face mask, we 

will have some available one for you).  A cloth mask is acceptable.  If for 
whatever reason you are not able to wear a face mask, we would ask that 
you stay home at this time until we are able to remove this protocol. 
 

- Everyone must use their own or the hand sanitizer provided before entering 
the sanctuary. 

 
- You may only sit in open pews. 

 
- You may only sit with those you came with. 

 
- No hand shaking and no greeters 

 
- There will be no bulletins 

 
- The café will be closed 

 
- No Sunday School 

 
- No Children’s Church 

 
As of June 1st, we will be only permitted 50 people inside the building at one 
time.  If this number increases before June 7th we will let you know. 
 
We will still be live streaming each Sunday on our YouTube channel. 
 
We are implementing these protocols for everyone’s safety.  Thank you all for 
your understanding as we do our best to navigate through these difficult times.     

 


